
COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO 
CALIFORNIA 

 
 For the Agenda of: 

July 25, 2017 
 “Communications Received and Filed” Item 
 
 
 
To:  Board of Supervisors 
 
From:  Department of Finance 
 
Subject: Review Of Hertz Rent A Car Concessionaire With The Department Of Airports 

For The Period October 1, 2011 To April 30, 2015 
 
Supervisorial 
District(s): All 
 
Contact: Joyce Renison, Director of Finance, 874-7248 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Receive and file the attached agreed upon procedures report, Review of Hertz Rent A Car 
Concessionaire with the Department of Airports for the Period October 1, 2011 to 
April 30, 2015. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
 
 
Ben Lamera 
Director of Finance  
 
 
Attachment 
 
ATT 1 - Review of Hertz Rent A Car Concessionaire with the Department of Airports for the 

Period October 1, 2011 to April 30, 2015. 
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